
	
	
	
	
	
	
Below is information that ORT SA CAPE sent to Children’s Helpers 
Worldwide, about the activities usually carried out at a holiday 
workshop and the costs involved.	Following this, you will find 
information from ORT SA CAPE about the need for literacy training 
sessions for teachers and the budget for this.	

 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


